
 

 
 

 

 

 

                                Follow us on TikTok @beaconshirenc 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Wearing Your Mask 

 

 

in this issue >>> 

Current Events >>> 

1. CNA Week 

June 17th-23rd 

2. Juneteenth 

June 19th 

3. Father’s Day 

June 20th 

4. Jazz Month!!!! 

• Ice Cream Social Tuesdays 

• Popcorn Fridays 

[ALL UPDATES REGARDING VISITATION WILL BE UPLOADED 
WEEKLY ON THE WEBSITE AT BEACONSHIRENC.COM] 

ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT THE SOCIAL WORKER AT 
313-534-8400 ext. 18 
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Stay Safe and Mask Up! 

 

When you wear your mask, you protect yourself and others. Masks work 

best when everyone wears them. A mask is NOT a substitute for social 

distancing. Masks should still be worn in addition to staying at least 6 

feet apart, especially when indoors around other people. Masks should 

completely cover the nose and mouth and fit snugly against the sides of 

face without gaps. 

-Center of Disease Control 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June Bulletin 

A Monthly Insight into Beaconshire Nursing Center 



                                                     

                                                        

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Features >>>  

         CONGRATULATIONS TO………….. 

    Wanda  
 

We would like to recognize Ms. Wanda for being such a delight. She says 

hello to everyone she walk pass, and her sweet, polite spirit is so refreshing to 

engage with. Ms. Wanda, thank you for simply being you. This month, we 

celebrate you.  

-Beaconshire Management 



  

 

 Celebration >>> 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
For everyone celebratitng a birthday in June, we would like to wish 

you a big HAPPY BIRTHDAY! We hope that your day is special and 

joyous! We honor you and celebrate you! 

-BCN Management 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June Resident Birthdays 

 

1. Marie   6/6                    7. John K. 6/28 

    

2. Omega 6/11                    8. Ricardo 6/28 

 

3. Willie Ann 6/14 

 

4. Robert 6/19 

 

5. Diane 6/19                            

                                    

6. Andre 6/26 

 

                     

        

4. 

 

5. 

 

 

 

 
         

Words from the 

Director of Nursing 
 

 

“Happy CNA week to all 

of BCN CNA’S!!! You all 

are the back bone to my 

department and I truly 

appreciate all that you do! 

I cannot say thank you 

enough.” 

-Dietra Shaw 

                                             
 

 

A Word from the Administrator: 

 

“Thank you for your continued 

hard work and dedication to 

Beaconshire! We truly can make 

a difference in our residents lives 

if we simply continue to 

remember that we are all in this 

together.” 

 
 

 
                         



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Soon………. 

 
 

#Friends4Seniors 
 

 

                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beaconshire Nursing Center introduces….. 
ROBOT ANIMALS! 
Yips and purrs filled the halls of 
Beaconshire. With the ongoing pandemic 
preventing residents from seeing their 
loved ones, it’s been nice seeing the love 
and comfort on their faces with these 
animals. We love making our residents 
happy, and we especially would like to 
thank the Michigan Long Term Care 
Ombudsman Program and the Michigan 
Elder Initiative for making this happen.  
 

The Admissions Department is partnering with Baker College to provide a Pen Pal 
Program to Beaconshire Residents. If you are interested please see Social Services to 

inquire about eligibility. 
Thank you! 

 
-Tess Lewis 

Admissions/Marketing Director 
 


